
Hi there, 
I’ve just read in the ABC news what has happened to the property in question regarding its 
degradation since the developer WONG purchased this historically significant part of the 
Northern Beaches. 
This is a clear and blatant example of development by stealth. Not to mention total ignorance 
by Mr Wong with such statements as:

"We could provide a brand new facility for the community instead of a rundown, almost falling 
down farmhouse that has no historical significance," Mr Wong said.

"It wasn't occupied by Captain Cook.

Regards, Jenni Bradley 
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